From: Steven Perry

To: JCCR Exhibits
Subject: Support for HB 2020
Date: Wednesday, March 6, 2019 8:50:13 PM

Senator Dembrow, Rep. Power, and Committee members, my family and I fully support HB
2020 and all its economic (and environmental) benefits for Oregon and our families. The time
has come to take this important step to move Oregon forward to catch up to the many states
that have similar mechanisms in place.

Please work to pass the measure, get others to vote for it, and implement it!

We now live in Fairview, Oregon and just moved here from Rockaway Beach, Oregon after
being there several years.

Thank you!
Steven and Theresa Perry

21401 NE Sandy Blvd.
Fairview, OR 97024
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